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Better Never Stops

7th January 2022

Dear Parents & Carers,

Happy New Year! | hope you all had a great Christmas.
FADS January Fund-Raisin (pun intended!)

Look out for some information from FADS (including a box of raisins!) which will come
home with your child today.

Piano Lessons

Rachel Fryer, our piano teacher, writes: ‘Happy New Year everyone. | still have a
couple of spaces for pupils so please get in touch if you want to explore piano and
keyboard lessons for your child. | offer taster lessons at the discounted price of £20 for
two 20-minute lessons. Also, if your child is eligible for free school meals, the school can
assist with the cost of lessons.’

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.
| hope you enjoy the weekend.

Yours sincerely,
&

Mr Guy Walsh

Headteacher
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